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Ysgol Gynradd Gatholig St Anthony 

St Anthony’s Catholic Primary School 

Newyddlen Tymor y Gwanwyn–Mehefin 7 2024 

Newsletter – Spring Term –June 7th 2024 

Email:  samail@hwbcymru.net 

 Website address: www.stanthonyscatholic.co.uk 
 

 

ATTEND AND ACHIEVE! – Whole school attendance for this week is: 93.3% 

Please remember to phone school when your child is off to let us know or it will 

be recorded as an unauthorised absence. Our school target is 96%. 

 

 

A LETTER FROM MR MORGAN WILL BE SENT HOME TO ALL PARENTS TODAY, PLEASE 

LOOK OUT FOR YOURS.  

 

NURSERY – Stay for lunch.  

Wednesday 12th June and Friday 5th July. The children can stay for dinner and be 

collected at 12.15pm. Dinners will be free of charge.  

The options for dinner on Wednesday are Roast dinner or jacket potato with either 

tuna, cheese or ham. Fresh fruit and yogurt will be available for dessert. If parents 

wish to pick for their child you can send in a note or call the school office. Or we will 

just ask the children themselves on the day 

SPORTS DAY – FRIDAY 21ST JUNE. (Weather permitting.) 

Reserve date Wednesday 26th June 

Foundation Phase 9.45am – 10.15am 

Key stage 2 – 10.30am – 11.30am. 

 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION – Some of our pupils will be having their First Holy 

Communion on Sunday 9th June at 11am in St Anthony’s Church. We wish 

them the best of luck on their special day. Big thank you to Mrs Pardoe and 

Mrs Parsons out Catechists who have prepared the children. 

GENTLE REMINDERS  

Mrs Drew’s class - Swimming on Thursdays. Payments via school Gateway or cash to 

school. 

Juniors fruit club – every day before playtime. 20p per day.  

Foundation Phase snack payments – there are still some outstanding. Please get in touch 

if you are not sure what you owe. Thank you.  
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